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Descriptive Essay on Teacher

Introduction

Teachers are the ones who make the child knowledgeable and cultural. The pastor is a beautiful gift

from God because God is the creator of the whole world, and the teacher is the creator of the entire
nation. The teacher is such an important person in the student's life that he has provided a solid
foundation for the whole student's life through his knowledge, patience, and love. They are  brilliant
and have many qualities, which work well in their student's life and succeed in all aspects.

They know how to focus students' attention on lessons. During teaching, the teacher uses skills so
that the student can concentrate on the tasks. They are a repository of information and are patient
and confident to take responsibility for the student's future.

Teachers always want to see their students succeed and be happy. Teachers are the most respected
people in the community who, through their educational magic, take on the responsibilities of raising
the standard of living and mental health of ordinary people. Parents have high expectations for
teachers. The role of the teacher varies in class and games. The teacher is an essential creature in the
life of everyone who seems to be doing different things in our lives.

Importance of Teachers

The teacher plays a vital role in students' lives and all fields. They have all the qualities they pass on

to their students. They know that not everyone has the same ability to receive, so the teacher looks
at each student's skills and, in the same way, teaches the children. The teacher is an excellent listener
of wisdom, prosperity, and light, all of which we can tremendously benefit from throughout our life.
Every teacher assists their students in deciding on a career choice.

A teacher is a person who teaches his students how to respect adults. They tell their students the
difference between respect and cursing and much more. The teacher equips his student with the
knowledge, skills, and good manners to never feel lost.

It makes them aware of how to use time and time limits. A good teacher impresses his students.
When any student makes a mistake, the teacher teaches them a lesson and sees their error. They
teach us to wear clean clothes, eat healthy food, avoid bad habits, care for our parents, treat others
well, and help us understand the importance of finishing work.

The children's future and the present are both made by the teacher. He also develops a good society
by creating a good student for the rest of his life. Only a teacher knows what kind of organisation his
student lives in and what organisation he is incorporating.

Hard Work as a Teacher
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It takes effort to be a good teacher. First, always respect the elders and listen to them. The focus

should be on community and education. For a good teacher to have a sense of unity in the heart, to
be impartial, everyone has to look his best. They always encourage students who never criticise their
students. Build good student-student relationships. One should always tell the little ones good things
and treat the classmate well, always taking inspiration from the teacher.

The teacher plays a vital role in our lives. No one can improve socially and psychologically in his life
without teachers. Many teachers slap students, many punish, but in the end, the teacher never does.
It all depends on how they educate, which is different for everyone and produces another image in
their minds. They are doing everything they can to make our future brighter.

Every year, some teachers are honoured. Every year on September 5th, Teachers' Day is observed to
thank teachers. On this day, a special ceremony is held at the school, where the students
enthusiastically participate. The nation always respects teachers who help eradicate ignorance in the
dark. The teacher is a sea of   knowledge, and we must continue to gain knowledge of the subject for
as long as possible.
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